
 

Our school has been closed again 
because of Coronavirus 

 
 

 Coronavirus is now not 
spreading as fast as it was so 
the government and scientists 
have told us that it is safe for 

everyone to come back to 
school from Monday March 8th  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A plan is a list of things we ALL have to do to make sure we 
carry on being safe. 

The 
government 
have got a 
new plan 

WE MUST 
ALL follow 

the new plan 

 Very important 
government plan 

 
 1. 
 
 2. 
 
 3. 
 
 4. 
 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Now on the important list: 
ALL CHILDREN CAN GO BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

ALL CHILDREN CAN GO BACK TO 
SCHOOL.  

The scientists now say it is safe for 
everyone to go back to school.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We must still follow the rules to help keep 

us happy, healthy and safe.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When we come 
to school we 

must still come 
in the same way 
as we did before  

Our parent or carer 
will drop us at the 
correct entrance 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When we are 
waiting at school 

we must stay with 
our grown up and 
line up sensibly so 
we  stay safe and 
don’t get mixed up 

with any other 
class bubbles 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be back in our own classes and classrooms. 
We will still try and stay 2 metres apart. This will 

keep us safe. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

We will continue to stay in our 
class bubbles with our same 

adults all the time 
 

We will be with all our class 
and staff that we know 

 
Our class bubbles will help 

keep us safe. 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will continue to have  our own class bubble 
breaktime and lunchtime 

We will still eat our lunch in the classroom. 

We can still 
bring our 

own packed 
lunch 

If we have a 
school dinner it 
will be in a box  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will have class time to go on the playground 
and the field 

We will still be able to use the trim trail and the 
tyres and we can have fun making up games. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will only leave the classroom 
to go outside or go to the toilet.  

We will still be able to use 
the toilet as usual 

Only one or two people will 
be able to go the toilet at 

a time. 

We must wash our hands afterwards 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will still need to wash our hands and use hand gel regularly to 
keep us healthy and safe. 

• Arriving 
• Playtimes 
• Lunchtimes 
• Playing outside 
• Sneezing 
• Coughing  
• After going to 

the toilet  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We can talk and laugh with our friends and adults but we will still 
try to keep a safe distance between us.  

If we see feel sad or worried we can talk to our adults at 
school and at home and they will help us feel happy and calm  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If we are poorly at school, staff will look after us as usual. 

But they may look a bit 
different, if they are 

wearing a mask or gloves. 
This is another way to 

keep safe and stop 
germs spreading. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming back 
to school will 
be great and 
it will be fun 
being back 

with our class 
friends. 


